
To Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher, and Members of the Committee on Senate Judiciary,  

 

I am a resident of Oregon and supporter of sexual assault survivors. I care about how our government 

handles sexual assault dearly, as it is our duty to protect and hold space for survivors of sexual assault.  

 

It is imperative that we remove the 180 day cap to the current SAPO system in place. Placing such a 

heavy deadline on survivors when they are at their most vulnerable is not fair, and forcing the Order to 

be renewed every year is not only retraumatizing for healing survivors, but also a waste of time and 

resources. The restraining order needs to be extended.  

 

My position on this Bill is that I support it and I would like it to get passed. I support SB 482 along with 

it’s “-1” amendment. 

Thank you Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher, Members of the Committee on Senate Judiciary 

Madison Primeau, fellow Oregon resident  

 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Measures/Overview/SB482

